
Michael Wilcock 
 
I am writing to strongly request that fracking not be allowed in the Delaware River basin. We
cannot afford to have more of our society potentially exposed to these chemicals that can
accidentally make there way into the water supply. I urge you to continue to ban hydro-fracturing in
this area. Thanks for your consideration
-Michael Wilcock
 


